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So many problems are caused by a simple lack of common sense.  If you asked an 

average Oregonian walking down the street, "Are Oregon gun dealers licensed by 

the State," a resounding number of them would likely respond, "Well of course they 

are."  But the truth is Oregon gun dealers are NOT licensed by the State, only by the 

woefully understaffed and under resourced ATF.   This bill takes the first step to a 

common sense approach that could significantly reduce gun deaths in Oregon - it 

studies whether it would be appropriate to establish a State licensing program for gun 

dealerships.  At least to me, this is a common sense approach to potentially saving 

lives.  I support HB 3076    Bruce Marks  


